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Marina  
Greetings everyone. It has been pretty quite at 
the marina. There are a few maintenance 
projects that will be up for vote by the board 
(coming up at the November meeting) in 
regards to redecking the dock leading out into 
grays creek & stone and fill dirt to fill in holes 
and to re-surface bare spots in the gravel road. 
As discussed earlier this year a few new ice 
eaters are going to be needed along with 2 
thermal sensors.  
 
All 100 keys have been issued for the lock this 
year with a few not returned and we will need 
to do a small key order to make sure everyone 
will be able to get a key to the ramp for next 
season. As a reminder you will need to turn in 
your old key to receive your new key for next 
season. And also if you can get them to me as 
soon as possible if you know your going to need 
a key to make my job easier. There were many 
requests to have keys issued on a friday for 
launching on a Saturday. If you get me your 
keys early – you won’t have to wait for your 
new key! I hope everyone had an awesome 
summer and look forward to seeing everyone 
out on the water. 
 
If anyone is interested in becoming the Marina 
Chairman please reach out to me at 
David.klattnorthshore@gmail.com.  It would 
be great as I am on my 4th year.  
       ~David Klatt 
 
 
 
 

Holiday Open House  
We	are	looking	for	2	neighbors	to	offer	their	
homes	for	hosting	our	Annual	Holiday	Open	
House	this	December.		You	provide	your	home	
and	the	Garden	Club	provides	the	rest!		This	is	
always	a	wonderful	event.	Please	call	Lisa	
Stamper	for	more	information:	443-618-2935.	
 

 
Treasurer Õs Report 

The ending cash balance for the general fund as 
of September 30, 2019 is $20,538.24. Interest 
income was $1.09. Expenses from the general 
fund for September included: lawn service 
$525.00; Gotugo $646.00; Crab Feast expense 
$2,307.63; Anne Arundel County real property 
taxes $1,387.18; Barnacle costs $53.02; BGE 
$150.93.  Marina cash balance as of September 
31, 2019 is $13,163.48. Interest income was 
$1.12 for August.  
                        ~Celeste Slifer 
	
	

 
 
 

Calendar of Events  
 
 10/26/19 Oktoberfest 
 
 10/31/19 Youth Halloween Party 
 
 11/5/19 Board Meeting at Betsy Gregory’s 
   home (420 Park Creek Road) 7pm 
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Awesome Neighbors  

Thank you to Ad am, Amber  & b aby Hunter  
Brubaker  and Doug and Sue OÕConnell 
for delivering the September Barnacle.  
 
 
Park  
Thank you to everyone who came out in 
support of our Crab Feast and Park Repair 
Fund Raiser. We raised $000000 towards the 
renovations of the grounds at the Park, so are 
still in need of additional funds to accomplish 
our goal. Our current estimate is approximately 
$7,500.00 for replacing the border with a 
recycled material and the ground bed with new 
weed block and sand. This does NOT include 
any of the labor or equipment that may be 
needed. Currently the NS Budget does not 
include the funds for this project. Plans are to 
continue raising monies to lessen the toll on 
the budget and to receive volunteer time and 
equipment. This will also be a topic at the 
Annual Meeting. Please consider attending in 
February to give your support to the 
Community.       
      ~Rae Regula 
	
 
Website/Monthly Minutes  
Our website has links to past Barnacles  and 
past monthly board meeting minutes. 
www.northshoreonthemagothy.com. 
Printed Minutes available upon request. 
 
 
Beach Report  
The beach continues to see many high tides 
that inundate the pavilion, and undermine the 
bulkhead. Drainage continues to be an issue 
that has no easy solution. Any ideas or 
suggestions are welcome. A big “Thank You” to 
Ted Tepper for donating and installing two new 
external lights on the pavilion. There are no 
new rental dates to update.               
               ~Ben Wisthoff 

Neig hbor News  

Dee Feehley , after a two month wait, Dee is 
in her new home in Annapolis. Dee and Jack 
moved to North Shore over forty years ago with 
a family we nicknamed the Brady Bunch. Jack 
with three sons and Dee with one son and two 
daughters. They were active in the community 
for many years. Jack passed away and Dee 
stayed on. Time came for a change and Dee 
found her new home in Annapolis. We wish her 
well and North Shore will miss her.   
                 ~Shelvy Snead 
 
Volleyball Team  
North Shore would like to start up a Volleyball 
Team. Please contact Adam Frauenhoffer  at 
443-965-8137.  adamjfrauenhoffer@gmail.com 
 
M embership  

Welcome new neighbors to the community of 
North Shore! If you would like to join the 
North Shore Association, please contact me at 
410-320-0161. I will send the membership 
information to you. Additionally, please join 
me in welcoming John & Marie Franko , 
new neighbors to the North Shore Association! 
         ~MJ Ordakowski 
 
	
Entertain ment  
The Crab Feast was a wonderful event and I 
would like to thank all of the volunteers and 
attendees that made the event a fundraising 
success. We raised around $1800 that will go 
towards improvements at our playground. A 
special thanks to all who donated to and 
participated in the live auction. Lisa Stamper 
won the 50/50 raffle, and graciously donated 
her share back to the community. What great 
neighbors we have! Our next events are 
Oktoberfest on October 26th, and Halloween 
for the children on the 31st. Keep an eye on 
your mailbox for details. We will do the 
Cornhole tournament during the Oktoberfest.  
										 	 	 	 										~Ben	Wisthoff	
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North Shore Board of  Governors  

Voting 

Melinda Caropreso (2/20) 
President 
1138 Valley Drive 
443-375-2737 [C]
melinda@teamcaropreso.com

Drew Hawkins (2/22) 
Vice President  
1047 Trails End Road 
203-216-5333 [C]
drewhawkins67@yahoo.com

Anita Bailey (2/22)  
Secretary 
1090 Trails End Road 
410-437-2878 [H]
abaileyp385@gmail.com

Celeste Slifer (2/19)  
Treasurer 
345  Edgewater Road 
410-746-9187 [C]
cslifer@allegisgroup.com

Mary Jeanne Ordakowski 
(2/22) Membership 
393 Edgewater Road 
410-320-0161 [C]
mordakowski@bcps.org

Sue Coburn (2/21) 
Roads and Zoning  
381 Dutchship Road 
410-935-2900 [C]
suzie727@comcast.net

David Klatt (2/19) 
Marina 
1143 Valley Drive 
443-653-0914
David.klattnorthshore@gmail.com

Ben Wisthoff (2/22) 
Entertainment/Beach 
458 Edgewater Road 
410-207-9979 [C]
benwisthoff@gmail.com

Rae Regula (2/21) 
Park 
413 Park Creek Ct 
301-332-9956[C]
raeregula53@gmail.com

Non-Voting 

Lisa Stamper 
Garden Club 
405 Dobbins Lane 
443-618-2935 [C]
lstamper405@gmail.com

Jon Bailey 
WebMaster 
1090 Trails End Road 
410-437-2878 [H]
jbailey@p385.com

Betsy Gregory 
Barnacle 
420 Park Creek Road 
714-722-0983 [C]
betsyinmd@gmail.com

Rick Watts 
Welcome 
418 Park Creek Road 
443-255-6412 [C]
rwatts418@verizon.ne


